

Fortnightly Class 5 Newsletter



Friday 19/9/2025

Your child's learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please telephone the school office, come and see us or contact via email.

Staff Contact Details

Mr Pratley

s.pratley@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk

School Office Tel: 01772 729880

Certificate Winners

Last Week

Christian Value – Yana for her peaceful nature.

Curriculum Award – Kobi for his excellent work in Maths
Star Writer – Ebony for a very descriptive poem.

This Week

Christian Value – Jess for the friendship she gives to others.
Curriculum Award – Archie for top marks in spellings so far.
Star Writer – Sharlyne for excellent sentence work.

Have you visited the school website?

You will find a wealth of information there, including class targets and much more detail surrounding the curriculum for your child.



Class Open Door

Please feel free to visit me In Year 6 and ask any questions you may have. Mr Pratley



Monday 3:20pm - 3:40pm

Alternatively, you can email me using the contact details at the top of the page.

Key Dates



Tuesday 2nd October – Autumn Praise – All families welcome in school at **10am** to celebrate the Awe and Wonder in God's creation.

Thursday 16th October - PNE Stadium Tour

More details to follow. This is a free tour of Deepdale provided by PNECET.

Sunday 12th October – Harvest Service at St Christopher's at 10:30am Friday 24th October – Break up for half term at 3:15pm.

Tuesday 4th November - Autumn 2 Term begins

Notices

Earrings

To clarify the situation regarding the wearing of earrings in school: It clearly states on our website that no earrings are to be worn during P.E. lessons for health and safety reasons. Earrings need to be removed at home before school. Many thanks.

Reading

Please encourage your child to read for at least 15 minutes daily and record this in their diary which is checked three times per week.

Class News

It is hard to believe that the Summer holidays are behind us and we are now over two weeks into the new school year. Fortunately, the Year 6 pupils have quickly settled into the new routines and have already been praised for being fantastic role models for the rest of the school.

Every child has been given a 'Reading Passport Challenge' to complete over this Autumn Term. The aim is to encourage them to read and enjoy a wider range of books so they have been given ten different categories of book to find and read, ranging from short Shakespeare stories to WW1 poetry. Please encourage them to keep up with this challenge as it will only support them in developing as readers and writers.

In English we are just becoming acquainted with the characters in 'The Nowhere Emporium' while in Maths we have secured our understanding of place value, rounding and negative numbers. This term, Science lessons are exploring and debating Darwin's Theory of Evolution – maybe you could ask your child what they have learnt so far. Weather permitting, the school football team will begin training next week – we will let you know dates and times of matches as soon as we receive them.

We are also busy learning a poem to perform at Autumn Praise – hope to see you there.

Mr Pratley